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                                      ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN NOTICE 

To South Amboy School District Parents, Guardians and Staff: 

The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), places certain requirements on all 
Local Education Agencies, including the South Amboy Board of Education. 

The South Amboy Board of Education maintains a complete and updated copy of the AHERA 
Management plan in each school within the District. We are incompliance with Federal Rules 
and Regulations 40 CFR (Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools). The management plans are 
also available for review in the Buildings & Grounds Office during regular business hours. 

The South Amboy Board of Education is contracted with Ahera Consultants Incorporated, to 
act as our “Designated Person”, as defined under the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response 
Act (AHERA) of 1986, and is in compliance with AHERA regulations meeting the responsibilities 
as outlined in Section 763.84 of 40 CFR Part 763 Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools. 

  

 

   


